
 

 
 

 
International 

Civil Aviation 

Organization 

 
Organisation 

de l’aviation civile 

internationale 

 
Organización 

de Aviación Civil 

Internacional 

 
Международная 

организация 

гражданской 

авиации 

Bureau Afrique occidentale et centrale / Western and Central African Office 
 

 

 

T 10 -7.7 – 0223 21 March 2025 

 

 

Subject:  Rescheduling of the Workshop on the Implementation of the New SADIS API Data Sets   

 

 

Action required:  Take note of the new dates and complete the online form no later than 5 May 2025. 

 

Sir/Madam, 

I wish to refer to the State letter referenced T 10/7.7 - 0177 dated 6 March 2025 related to the 

workshop on the implementation of the New SADIS API Data Sets, initially scheduled from 12 to 14 May 2025 

in Dakar, Senegal. 

I regret to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances beyond our control, the workshop has 

been rescheduled and will now be held from 19 to 21 May 2025 in Dakar, Senegal.   

Nominees are encouraged to complete the online form, preferably by 5 May 2025, available at 

https://icao.zoom.us/meeting/register/MAdtTdyfSyKZ-IQO8HSdDg   

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and would like to thank you for your 

understanding. 

Please accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 Ag. Regional Director  

 Nika Meheza Manzi 
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